
From: DiSano, Dana  
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2022 11:46 AM 
To: Liam Connors <lconnors@vermontpublic.org> 
Subject: PRR - Ludlow Officer Involved Shooting 
 
Good morning Liam,  
 
Please see the attached letter regarding your recent public records request. 
 
Best, 
Dana 
 
Dana DiSano 
Assistant Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General | Criminal Division 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, Vermont 05609 

dana.disano@vermont.gov 

 
 

mailto:lconnors@vermontpublic.org
mailto:dana.disano@vermont.gov


SUSANNE R. YOUNG 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

 
 

 

TEL: (802) 828-3171 

 

www.ago.vermont.gov  

 

STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 

MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 

 

December 28, 2022 

 

Liam Elder-Connors 

Vermont Public 

Via email to: lconnors@vermontpublic.org 

 

Re: Public Records Request 

 

Dear Liam Elder-Connors: 

 

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated December 22, 2022, in which 

you request: 

 

All records, included by not limited to body camera footage, interview 

transcripts and affidavits, related to the Attorney General’s review of the police 

shooting involving Ludlow Police officer Zachary Paul. 

 

Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right 

to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine 

a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single 

request.  

 

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Dana M. DiSano 

Assistant Attorney General 

Criminal Division 
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